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Combhairle Contae County Council






Marlay Pond Management Works Work will commence on or around the 19th September 2018 to remove silt from the pond.

Some removal of Canadian Pond Weed (Elodea canadensis), an invasive species will also be undertaken. 
Work will be implemented in an environmentally sensitive way and it is anticipated that the work will take approximately 2 weeks.

The footpath south of the pond will be closed for the duration of the works and alternative routes must be used.

These works are being implemented in consultation with NPWS and IFI

Apologies for any inconvenience caused
NPWS –National Parks & Wildlife Services

IFI –Inland Fisheries Ireland

